
 
 
 
 

You are invited to the 
 

Annual Ardenwald-Johnson Creek Holiday Potluck Dinner. 
 
 
 
 

Please bring your appetite and something to share and come  
celebrate the season with music, laughter, and fun! 

There will be no formal meeting discussion, but plenty of good  
cheer to go around!(Not to mention good food!) 

The Potluck will be held at the Ardenwald Elementary School 
Cafeteria at 6:30pm on December 13th. 

Come join your neighbors! 
 


